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The development of a subcommittee report that would baseline where Maryland 
stands with respect to other states could be one way of adding urgency to the 
recommendation. Miheer Khona took it as an action start a draft of such a report 
to see if this is a direction the subcommittee would want to pursue. Other 
suggestions were to expand the internship opportunities of students in Maryland 
state agencies and with Baltimore City. 

Senator Hester noted that the Joint Committee has a hearing scheduled for 
December 4.  The focus for the hearing has not yet been announced. She asked 
members to consider whether it would be useful to have the Joint Committee take 
up the issue of cyber education and workforce development as a vehicle for 
raising the �L�V�V�X�H�¶�V��profile and identifying policy needs that the subcommittee 
might examine. 

3.� The Senator closed the meeting by noting that there is strong context for the 
�V�X�E�F�R�P�P�L�W�W�H�H�¶�V���Z�R�U�N����It is expected that the Kirwan Commission recommendations will 
receive considerable attention in the 2020 legislative session, and the attack on Baltimore 
City has once again shown how important cybersecurity is. 

4.� With no other business, the subcommittee adjourned at 4:30. 


	Draft Meeting Minutes Maryland Cybersecurity Council Subcommittee on Education and Workforce Development
	Attendance




